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FESTIVAL OF CULTURES 

  

 
On Saturday, June 10 members of 
“Come and See” Lutheran Church 
(Resurrection, Sioux Falls) and the 
Oromo Language Congregation at 
Lord of Life, Sioux Falls participated 
in the Festival of Cultures held at the 
Levitt At the Falls.  Members from the 
congregations shared a bit of their 
culture, language, and dress along 
with witnessing their faith to many vis-
itors.  Participants enjoyed fellowship 
and met many new friends while shar-
ing the Good News of Jesus Christ for 
all nations.  We give thanks to God 
for our brothers and sisters in Christ 
and pray that through their witness 
and worship many will celebrate the 
forgiveness and life found in Christ 
alone. 


